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Year 5/6 Cross Country
By Gino & Arthur
This half term, Years 5 and 6 have 
competed in local cross country events.
We asked some people who 
participated how they felt and if they 
enjoyed it. 
Alex said he enjoyed the race, he loved 
going down the hill he also said it was 
1,500 meters but he said it felt like 3,000 
meters! 
Alex placed 24th out of 75 boys. Well 
done, Alex!

Some children also competed in the 
Notts School Games Cross Country on 
the 7th of November. 3 Students have 
qualified for the Corss Country finals in 
February! Well done, everyone!

Letter from the Editor. 
Welcome  to our first edition of The High Five Times, 2024! We hope you enjoy reading about 
what is going on in our school, we are always so busy so there'll be lots to read! The team 
have worked hard this half term to make sure we have a good understanding of our new roles, 
and what to include in our future editions. 
Enjoy!

Anti Bullying Week Monday 11th - Friday 15th November
By Daisy, Maisie & Phoebe 
Last week we supported Anti Bullying week. For anti bullying week so we wore odd socks to raise 
awareness about childrens mental health. 
We asked some children why we wear odd socks and what they think of supporting children with 
mental health. 
We asked some children what they think about Anti Bullying week and why we support it. Emily said 
'mental health week helps people in need because people are less fortunate and the money we raise 
is sent to charities.' Destiny said 'for the n that have differences it is good for someone to be there for 
them'.

Remembrance
By Heavanna & Isla

This half term we have celebrated Remembrance. On 
Monday 11th November we had 2 minutes silence 
altogether and we remembered the people who 
fought and died for us. 
Ways we show that we remember are...

- Parading with Brownies, Rainbows, Scouts, Beavers 
and Guides.

- If you are in Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, Rainbows, 
Brownies or Guides you could come in the uniform 
for it.

- Put wreaths down
- Wear poppies.

We raised £449.50 with our Poppy Appeal! Thank You!



Children in Need
By Daisy, Maisy & Phoebe
This year, our school councillors decided 
to follow the BBC Gladiator theme, where 
children were invited to come to school 
dressed as a Gladiator or in something 
yellow and spotty. The challenge was set 
for the top two classes who raised the 
most money to take part in a Gladiator 
style challenge. 

Well done to 5MH and 6JW who were our 
top two classes. Miss Hands and Mr 
Worrall took part in an arm wrestle during 
our Achievement Assembly. Miss Hands 
put up a very good fight, but Mr Worrall 
was victor in the end!

This year our school raised £440.49. Thank 
You!

Fun in the snow!

This half term we were lucky enough to enjoy a snow day with all of our friends at KEPS. Our 
school field was transformed into a Winter Wonderland overnight. 

We got wrapped up and had so much fun! 

Cold Weather

Now that the weather is changing, please make 
sure you have warms clothes. 
- You need to wear your coat outside at break 

time and lunch time.
- You could pack navy joggers and a hoody in 

your PE kit to keep warm outside.
- Wear your school jumper or caridgan too. 

It can be very cold at forest school, make sure you 
wrap up warm!
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